
 

Golf should be fun!  

You should feel safe and enjoy your sport 

Is something worrying you? 

Do you need someone to talk to? 

Speak to our Club Welfare Officer 
 

Hello, 

My name is Roger Helme, and I am the Club Welfare officer and a Director  for the Grove 

Golf Centre, we are working with England Golf to ensure that Safeguarding accreditation is 

achieved at our club and to reassure the members and parents of our commitment to safe 

golf for every member, both in the junior golf and adult members, you will see on the notice 

boards (when available) and in folders in the locker rooms the policies agreed by the owners 

of the club. 

My main aim as the Club Welfare officer is to safeguard the welfare of children at our golf 

club and our primary responsibility for managing and reporting concerns about children or 

adults at risk and for putting in place safeguard procedures, the club is committed to 

ensuring a safe environment linked to developing the skills and to enjoy the sport of golf, 

something I know is the aim of every member.  

If any member has any concerns regarding safeguarding, then I am always available, and my 

contact details will be on the website. 

Wishing you all the absolute best and please enjoy safe golf!! Please feel free to contact me 

if you have any issues. 

 

Roger Helme 

07968 133241 

roger@grovegolf.co.uk 


